-

=1 — '
City of Dayton, Ohio = Dayton Police Department = Phone: (¥37) 333-1201

Dayton Police to promote one officer to sergeant

Release date: Monday, April 12, 2021
Contact: Cara Zinski-Neace, Police Information Specialist, 937-333-1201

The Dayton Police Department will promote one law enforcement officer on Monday, April 12,
2021 in the Commission Chambers at City Hall (101 W. Third St., second floor).

Officer Clinton Evans will be promoted to the rank of sergeant and will be assigned to the
West Patrol Operations Division.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the promotion ceremony will not be open to the public. Only
those necessary for the ceremony will be attending to adhere to social distancing guidelines.

We will release a photo of Sgt. Evans to local media outlets and through our social media
channels (Twitter: @DaytonPolice and Facebook: Dayton Police & Fire).
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